{SAMPLE LETTER – To Existing Patients – General Announcement}

Date
Dear Valued Patient:
I am excited to announce that our office is now offering the patented CRH O’Regan System®. This procedure treats all grades of hemorrhoids and can be done in my office, without surgery or pain. 
Although a frequently neglected area of healthcare, more than 50% of the population is afflicted with hemorrhoids and while the signs and symptoms may come and go, it is best to treat the underlying source to prevent the condition from worsening.  This disposable hemorrhoid removal procedure is safe, painless and takes less than a minute and most patients return to normal activities the same day. 

I have enclosed a brochure about the procedure for your reference.  If you have any questions or would like to schedule an appointment, please call us at XXX-XXX-XXXX.  The highest compliment you can give us it to refer a friend or family member, so please feel free to pass this information on.  
Yours in good health,

Dr. _____________________
